5.18

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Little Free Library Week May 12th to May 18th

From: Donna Shebib

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 2:28 PM

To: Horwath, Andrea <Andrea.Horwath@hamilton.ca>

Cc: Cluckie, Marnie <Marnie.Cluckie@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted <Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Scally, Maureen <Maureen.Scally@hamilton.ca>; Wooder, Michael
<Michael.Wooder@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Re: Little Free Library Week May 12th to May 18th

Good afternoon Your Worship,

Thank you so much for your kind reply. We are very appreciative of your commitment to build community, inspire
readers, and expand book access in Hamilton!

Best Regards,
Donna Tiqui-Shebib
Steward of Little Free Library #139424



